
Annual Elector’s Meeting 1 December 2022 - Notice  
of Change of Time

In accordance with Section 5.25(1)(g)  
of the Local Government Act 1995, 
and Regulation 12(3) of the Local 
Government (Administration) 
Regulations 1996, notice is hereby 
given that the City of Subiaco 2022 
Annual Electors’ Meeting held in 
Council Chambers on the  
1 December 2022 at 6pm, will now 
commence at 5.30pm.

The format of the meeting will 
include an introduction, discussion 
of contents of the Annual Report 
2021/22 and Audited Financial 
Statements, questions from the floor 
and other general business.

The Annual Report and Audited 
Financial Statements can be accessed 
on the City’s website prior to the 
meeting. Hard copies will be available 
at the meeting.

If you wish to speak at the meeting, 
please notify the City by providing 
your name, address and statement 
marked to the attention of the Chief 
Executive Officer by email to  
city@subiaco.wa.gov.au, or post 
to PO Box 270 Subiaco WA 6904, 
by Wednesday 30 November 2022 at 
5pm. Those who do so will be given 
preference in determining the order 
of speakers.

Colin Cameron,  
Chief Executive Officer
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City launches Seniors Hub
Subiaco’s very own ‘Seniors Hub’ officially launched at the library this week.

Come along and meet with Daisy, your Positive Ageing Community Development Officer, to learn about local 
social activities that encourage independent living in the Subiaco community.

The City supports seniors in the community through a number of other regular and ongoing initiatives, 
including events like coffee club and bus trips.

For more visit, www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/seniors.

Positive Ageing Film Club
Thursday 17 November, 9am to 1pm 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road, Subiaco 
$13 entry

Subiaco Library Art Series – Coiling
Friday 18 November, 12.30pm to 1.30pm 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road, Subiaco 
Free

Young Adult Author Book Session – 
Holden Sheppard
Monday 21 November, 6pm to 7.30pm 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road, Subiaco 
Free

Young Adult Author Book Session – 
Kate Emery
Monday 28 November, 6pm to 7.30pm 
Subiaco Library, 237 Rokeby Road, Subiaco 
Free

To book your spot or view  
all upcoming events, visit  

www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/events.
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Remembrance Day 
On Friday 11 November, the City of 
Subiaco held a public Remembrance 
Day service at the Fallen Soldier’s 
Memorial followed by a free morning tea. 

Mayor David McMullen said: “Along 
with the rest of the nation, each year, 
the City of Subiaco pauses to reflect 
on the service of past and current 
Australian Defence Force personnel, 
whose sacrifices protect our freedoms 
and way of life”.

Read more at 
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/news. 

Free general health checks 
for adults
Drop into the pop-up clinic outside  
the Subiaco Museum on Thursday  
24 November between 10am and 2pm 
for a free general health check. Check 
your blood pressure and more. It only 
takes 15 minutes and it’s free. Phone 
9427 3839 for more information.

City of Subiaco customer 
service has been relocated to 
19 Bishop Street, Jolimont. 

Visit www.subiaco.wa.gov.au.

Rankin Road playground design

The City invites users of Rankin Road 
playground, located in Rankin Reserve in 
Shenton Park, to participate in the stage 
two consultation for the replacement  
play equipment.

The City had a wonderful response to the 
playground design tender based on the 
community feedback we received during 
stage one consultation. We now have eight 
playground design options to choose from 
and we’d like to hear your thoughts. 

Visit www.haveyoursay.subiaco.wa.gov.
au/rankin-road-playground to view the 
playground options and have your say before 
5pm Monday 14 November. 

Pet registration renewals are 
now due

If you own a dog or cat within the City of 
Subiaco, you will receive notice of renewal 
via mail within the next few weeks. This 
notice includes the current details the City 
has for your pet. If the details are correct, 
you can pay online or at 19 Bishop Street, 
Jolimont during business hours. If you need 
to change your pet’s details, please email  
city@subiaco.wa.gov.au.

Administration building 
carpark closure

Please be advised that the Administration 
Centre carpark is currently closed. Library 
patrons can still access the rear carpark, 
although access may be completely restricted 
at times. Find an alternative parking spot at 
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/parking.

The Subiaco Giant is here – but where?
The Giants of Mandurah exhibition 
has officially launched but one of 
the Giants has lost his way and 
ended up in Subiaco! Have you 
spotted him yet?

This free, outdoor exhibition by 
world-renowned Danish artist, 
Thomas Dambo, is an Australian-first 
with the Subiaco larger-than-life 

sculpture being one of the keys to 
unlocking the whole puzzle – and a 
top-secret surprise.

While you’re in Subiaco, make sure 
you come and explore what else our 
beautiful City has to offer.

Follow the hints and find more 
information at  
www.subiaco.wa.gov.au/giants


